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Comments: I believe that is a very inaccurate and unsafe idea to remove climbing bot and affecting the routes

that are already established! I am a new climber and have not gotten to experience alot of these climbing areas

that are going to be affected by this decision that might be made, and I am saddened to hear that this kind of

move is even taking place. Please please do not stop future climbers from getting to know these places and

routes and gain the passion and love to climb in a safe place!!! 

Restricting the establishment of new routes to "existing climbing opportunities" on non-Wilderness lands is

unenforceable and will create confusion amongst land managers and climbers. Non-Wilderness climbing

management policy should maintain opportunities for new anchors unless and until analyses determine climbing

should be restricted to protect cultural and natural resources.


